
 

 

June 25, 2020 
 
To: Regional Vice Presidents 
       Branches & Facilities 
 
 

    Provisional Licence Exemption 
 
On June 19th, 2020 Transport Canada issued an exemption to the expiry of the validity period 
of a provisional licence or rating.  
 
This exemption applies to currently valid provisional air traffic control licences with a validity 
period between March 10th, 2020 and September 30th, 2020.  
 
Air traffic controllers are permitted to continue to exercise the privileges of a provisional air 
traffic control licence that expires during this period until December 31st, 2020.  
 
If your provisional license expires after September 30th, there is no change to the existing 
process.  
 
Full details of the exemption can be found here. 
 
 
On behalf of the Executive Board, 
 
 
 
Doug Best 
Executive Vice President 
 

https://www.tc.gc.ca/en/initiatives/covid-19-measures-updates-guidance-tc/aviation.html

